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• Forest Practices Board approved 2024-2025 MPS on May 
10, 2023.

• Legislative budget numbers are final
• Requested $17.9 million
• AMP received $17.4 million

• FY24-FY25 budget refinements reflect more exact numbers 
with revised timelines and implementation tasks for the 
next two years. 

• Funding deficit adjustments. 

FY2024-FY2025 
Master Project Schedule



Lori Clark, AMPA:
Lori.clark@dnr.wa.gov

Questions?


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Questions?

